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Ref: 15/NW/0901/040/RS/01

Date: 14/10/15
Dear Sir/ Madam

TERM CONTRACT FOR MANAGEMENT AND MAINTENANCE OF THE SCOTTISH TRUNK ROAD NETWORK
— NORTH WEST UNIT
A83 NORTH OF TANGY (SOUTH) JCT - CONSULTATION

BEAR Scotland, on behalf of Transport Scotland, are planning to carry out resurfacing works on a section of the
A83 Trunk Road North of Kilchenzie, over a distance of 1.2km. A location plan is enclosed for geographical clarity.

The works are programmed for construction between Sunday 22nd November and Sunday 29th November 2015,
with no weekend working planned. The work will be carried out between 7pm and 7am each night.

Unfortunately, due to restricted road widths we have no alternative but to close this section of the A83 during the
above working hours to ensure the safety of the workforce and members of the public. In order to minimise
disruption, traffic will be escorted through the site at approximately 1 hour intervals or when deemed safe to do so
by the site supervisor.

Access to properties within the closure will be maintained at all times, although some disruption is inevitable.
Passage through the working area will be restricted to emergency vehicles only.

Out with working hours a 30mph speed limit will be in place as vehicles will be passing over a temporary surface.

Should you require further information, or wish to discuss these proposals further, please do not hesitate to
contact Rory Smith by email NWconsultation@bearscotland.co.uk or by telephone on 03300 080 504.

BEAR Scotland and Transport Scotland wish to thank the local community in advance for their patience during
these essential works.

Kind Regards,

lsmstant !oa!s Manager

For and on behalf of BEAR Scotland Ltd.

Enc.
15/NW/0901/040/001— A83 North of Tangy (south) Junction — Location Plan
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